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To whom it may concern: I have lived in the Eastern Oregon area for 20 years. I 

support House Bill 2410 and the lottery for the Ontario Aquatic Center. It is the heart 

of the community and can help many youth and families in our community. Once the 

pool closed down a piece of our community was lost. A place where families could 

come together and learn the vital lessons of swimming. We have many underserved 

youth who would benefit from the opening of the pool and the many other positive 

activities that our youth would benefit from. We need support and to feel included 

with all the great change that we are seeing in Oregon. Many of our youth are without 

hope and direction support for our Ontario Community Recreation Center can really 

give our youth hope and a better chance at succeeding in life. Please support HB 

2410 to better all of Oregon. Thank you for your consideration and support for the 

Ontario Community Recreation Center in Ontario Oregon. Our community depends 

on your support and HB 2410. 


